From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 14/11/2024 2:22:32 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
14/11/2024

MR Bakhiar Sadeghi
2 eungai PL
NSW 2010

RE: DA2024/1376 - 7 Cooleena Road ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101

Dear Council,

Since | have not received any letter regarding this proposal, and | had only one day to think
about the concerns and submit an objection letter, | would like to add an important additional

note to my previous letter as per below:

RE: DA2024/1376 - 7 Cooleena Road ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101 Subject: Formal
Objection to Proposed Development at 7 Cooleena Rd, Elanora Heights Property, (DA
2024/1376 - Lot G DP 408223)

Apart from the issues | have raised in my original letter, | have not given permission for any
additional water to be channelled through my property. | am deeply concerned about the

safety of my family and potential damage to my property. Increasing the water flow would put
further strain on an already overloaded stormwater system, causing even more damage.

Thanks for considering all the points

Bakhtiar Sadeghi





